Bay Music Boosters Zoom Meeting Minutes May 26, 2020

Scholarships:

Discussion about types of scholarships for music that would be online or virtual (The

applications are available online)

Music Directors:

End-of-year wrap up: Thanked everyone for support in odd circumstances. Will be making

decisions based on new information as it becomes available.

Capital Budget; Mike McNamee, Treasurer

• \$900 owed to Rettig Music?

• Membership Drive: Need to scale expectations down from our typical net of \$36,000.

Loss of income from Blitz will affect new budget. Tricia Rhea will take over the position

of treasurer for the Bay Music Boosters from Mike.

New coolers needed for Hospitality Committee

• Trailer is coming soon, and Brian is looking into graphics. We need a better pic file of the

logo

• Board positions have been filled to replace the following:

• Marilyn Smith will take over the position of Recording Secretary from Tracy Deibel

• Alan Rhea will take over the position of Vice President from Brian Deibel

• Tricia Rhea will take over the position of Treasurer from Mike McNamee

• Laura Ploenzke will take over the position of Corresponding Secretary from Kristen

Dodd

• David Johnson will remain as President

Corresponding Secretary: Kristen Dodd

Wrapping up the transition to the new Corresponding Secretary, Laura Ploenzke. Laura will also

be taking over the social media accounts.

Uniforms: Tracy Deibel

Uniforms are in the attic and will remain stored up there due to the uncertainty of marching band season. The Manhattan Cleaners are paid.

Eleven (11) hats, two (2) FC jackets, and one (1) trouser were delivered from Stanbury Uniforms. It is recommended that no further uniform orders be placed for this generation of uniforms unless absolutely necessary.

Tuxedos and Gowns: Colleen, Kate, and Ginny

Chairs (Colleen and Kate were checking on status of returns (seniors only). Asked advice on purchasing new ones. Not a lot of "middle" sizes. Mindy Thomas might have a lead.

Needing more bowties. Suggestion to waive fees if tuxes still fit and nothing needs to be exchanged?

Uniformwarehouse.com

993-244-9100

Dresses were to be put in bins in cafeteria

Next meeting: Sometime in July

Membership Drive: Brian Deibel and Adrienne Lombardi

Discussion of video for a virtual campa<u>ig</u>n. Mr. Allen saw this done in Chardon. Possibility of live mini-performances in the community. If there is band camp, kids can sign up to be in video or in mini-groups.